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RECEIVED
secretary C.ETC.
From: Scott O'Connell [shadyrest1@ameritech.net] Fiiied Ji o) Bl ¢ 53
Sent:  Thursday, July 20, 2006 5:35 PM R
To: secretary O-C.oFTE SECRITARUAT
Subject: COT Report

| am greatly disappointed that you would consider discontinuing the COT Report. If anything it should be
made available on a daily basis rather than stopping it. In this age of computers the government should make an
effort to provide access to more information rather than conceal it.

If the CFTC ‘s purpose is to help investors and create more transparent markets it would seem obvious that
more information should be available not less. If sunlight is a good disinfectant then the more transparent the
markets are,the easier your job will be

Scott O’Connell

7/21/2006
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